
On August 20, 2013, the Heliophysics Community of Practice Lead Teachers 

participated in a videoconference meeting to learn about mapping magnetic field 

lines. Dr. Laura Peticolas of UC Berkeley’s Space Sciences Lab demonstrated how to 

map magnetic field lines using magnets and compasses, then teachers shared how 

they have adapted this activity in their classroom.  
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Heliophysics Community of Practice (CoP) 

This meeting was part of the monthly series of of videoconferences for 

the CoP Lead Teachers coordinated by the THEMIS-ARTEMIS mission, 

the Van Allen Probes mission and the Heliophysics Forum. 


